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FFA makes a positive difference in the lives of students by developing their potential for premier leadership, personal growth and 

career success through agricultural education. 

 

 

 
Dear Bradford-UVCC FFA Officer Candidate, Sunday, December 26, 2021 
 
Congratulations on choosing to take your involvement in the FFA to the next level by wanting to 
become a leader in our chapter. It is an honor to be an officer in the FFA and serve your chapter. 
From time to time during the year, you may encounter difficult problems, but through 
cooperation, hard work and dedication, you will succeed and your FFA chapter will prosper. You 
will grow as an individual and gain valuable skills that will serve you well in life. You will grow your 
chapter and its membership and possibly change the lives of your fellow FFA members and 
community members. Do not take this decision lightly. Be sure that you are going to be able to 
make the commitment to your chapter and its members. You must meet these minimum 
qualifications: Officers must hold at least the Greenhand FFA Degree, be passing all courses in 
school and have in practice a satisfactory Supervised Agricultural Experience Program approved 
by the chapter advisor or plans for a satisfactory Supervised Agricultural Experience Program 
approved by the chapter advisor. Officers must have at least a “C” grade point average, be 
enrolled in an agricultural education course at Bradford High School and be a freshmen, 
sophomore or junior at the time of application. You will also be required to take a knowledge test 
over Agricultural Education, FFA, Agriculture and Parliamentary Procedure. Mr. Baumer will 
provide you with materials to prepare for the test once you submit an application. 
 
You will find in this packet, lots of information and items to complete. Please review it carefully 
and be sure to meet any deadlines. If you have any questions about any of the items in this 
packet, please ask Mr. Baumer for clarification. 
 
The date for interviews will be Monday, February 7, 2022. Please ensure you have this date 
available for interviews. An interview schedule will be available once the application deadline has 
past. An officer retreat will take place over summer to plan the next school year. If elected to office 
at the regular February chapter FFA meeting, it is mandatory that you attend the annual chapter 
FFA banquet which is currently set to take place on Thursday, March 17, 2022 in official dress to be 
officially installed as a chapter officer. 
 
I wish you luck in your journey to becoming a leader in your FFA chapter and look forward to 
possibly working with you over the next year to strengthen your chapter, its members and yourself. 
Should you have any questions throughout this process, please do not hesitate to ask. My door is 
always open. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Mr. Nic Baumer 
Agricultural Education Instructor 
FFA Advisor 
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